
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Contact: Jorge Santiago 
                Phone: 203-783-5700       
                                 Email:   jsantiago@milfordbank.com  
 
 
 

Grants Available for Charity Groups 
 
 

Milford, CT, October 19, 2017 - The Milford Bank Foundation is accepting grant 
proposals from 501(c)(3) charity groups serving the communities of Milford and 
Stratford, Connecticut. 
 
The foundation assists not-for-profit organizations in helping deserving individuals and 
groups in the Milford and Stratford communities. 
 
Grants may range from $125 to $2,500 for the year ending December 31, 2017, with a 
total of $15,100.00 to be awarded.  You may download a form from the bank’s web-site: 
http://www.milfordbank.com/wp-content/uploads/2017-TMB-Foundation-Grant-
Request.pdf. 
 
The deadline for submissions is November 17, 2017. 
 
Please submit proposals to: 
Jorge Santiago 
The Milford Bank Foundation 
33 Broad Street 
Milford, CT 06460 
 
 

 

http://www.milfordbank.com/wp-content/uploads/2017-TMB-Foundation-Grant-Request.pdf
http://www.milfordbank.com/wp-content/uploads/2017-TMB-Foundation-Grant-Request.pdf

